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Feeling cold? 

 

 

 

 

 

Try standing in a 
corner...their     
usually about        
90 degrees! 

Joke of the 
Month 

March 2022 

Books2Eat is a global event, celebrated every year around the            
beginning of April, to bring people, food and books together! It is 

“the most delicious event of the year!” 
...and it’s BACK! 

Join us as we once again bring together GOOD food and GOOD 
books in this one of a kind fundraiser that supports Sundre Library 
and benefits local business. 
 
Choose from three delicious literary meals: 
 
The Indian Retreat (Butter chicken w/rice & naan) - $25 pp 
Little House on the Prairie (Roast chicken dinner w/dessert) - $25 pp 
The Island Escape (Greek entrée w/sides) - $ 25 pp 
 
 
Purchase a ticket for your chosen meal at the Sundre Library and 
pick up your ready to go meal directly from the participating         
restaurant on Friday, April 1st @ 5:30 pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Enjoy your meal from the comfort of your home while you read up on 
the literary picks chosen to accompany your meal. 
 
       Drink pairings for each meal available from  
                      Main Avenue Liquor Store. 
 

Tickets available beginning March 8.      
Deadline to purchase tickets is March 25th. 
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Do you have questions about how to use your laptop, tablet or IPAD? Is there something 
specific you would like to learn to do with your smart phone? Would you like to learn how 
to use your ereader or how to  borrow ebooks from the library?  

Library staff and volunteers are available to provide                        
TECH TUTORING for FREE. Call the library or stop by the              
circulation desk to book your appointment for one-on-one help using 
your own computer or device.  

Appointments available:                                                        
Tuesday, March 8                                                                                                 
Thursday, March 10 

Do you have a toddler in your life between the ages of 18 months and 3 
years? We have a special gift for these young people who may not have 
been exposed to the library due to the pandemic. These packages include a 
delightful interactive book, activity suggestions to go along with the book, 
and helpful resources for building literacy in young children. Stop into the 
library to request your kit. Please note that toddlers who attend daycare in 
Sundre will receive a kit through their daycare provider.  

We are pleased to showcase a collection of beautiful weavings in 
our living room now through March 15. These pieces are hand -
crafted by a local area resident and will be available for purchase 
with all funds raised supporting the library. Be sure to come in to 
fully appreciate these 15 works of art.  
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Sundre Forest Products has been a huge supporter of our summer 
reading club for kids for the last several years. We are grateful to con-
tinue to have their support in bringing this program to our community 
this summer.  

Stay tuned for more details on year’s program ~ coming to you in July 
and August 2022! 

The Friends of the Sundre Municipal Library have been unable to host the annual Silent Auction 
fundraiser at the Sundre Library the last two years due to the ongoing crisis of Covid.  Although 
we have not made requests for donations during the pandemic, we would like to recognize the 
generous support of the business owners of Sundre and surrounding areas in years past, and 
thank the following business owners.  We apologize if we have omitted any names.  We could not 
have held the auctions without your support. 
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This preschool program will take place on Thursdays in March @ 11:00 am. 
Join Ms. Karen for some interactive songs, stories, and rhymes for 3-5 year olds 
with a parent or caregiver.    

Have a child between the ages of 6 and 11 who loves to build with Lego?      
Let them come build with the library Lego collection! Next Lego clubs runs 
Thursday, March 3rd @ 3:15 pm.  

What’s happening this Month...    
*See our website for more information                        

Our genealogy teach and try sessions continue with the next session taking place on Tuesday, 
March 1st @ 9:30 am. Runs monthly on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday’s of the month (March 1st & 15th). 
Open to those new to ancestry searches.  

 
Code a Microbit to be capable of counting steps, checking temperature, and 
playing a game of rock-paper-scissors. Encase the Microbit in a wrist or ankle 
band for the final prototype. Grades 6-8. 
 

 
Use Scratch coding to manipulate an Edison Robot. This workshop is hand’s 
on. Explore the connection between computer programming and electronics.  
Grades 3-5. 
 
Call to register. Minimum numbers are required to run this program.  

Warm weather is on the way! Get in the summertime mood with this DIY Pizza 
Herb Garden Kit. Get everything you need to grow your own pizza herbs along     
with a simple recipe for making your own garden fresh pizza sauce. You’ll also 
get a great pizza dough recipe along with some other goodies. 

All materials and supplies included. Kits available for pickup March 15-19.These kits are FREE 
however registration is required. 



Winter HOURS 

 

Tuesday     9:00—4:30 PM 

Wednesday   12:00—7:30 PM 

Thursday    12:00—4:30 PM 

Friday       12:00—4:30 PM 

Saturday   11:00– 2:30 PM 
 

CLOSED Mondays, Sundays,       

& Holidays 

(403) 638-4000 

sundre.prl.ab.ca 

Only a few of the dozens of items COMING SOON 

to the Sundre Library 

Don’t wait...place your hold now! 

 
Sandra’s  

Movie Picks 

Do you love kids and reading?  Are you 
creative and organized? Are you looking 
for a FUN job for the summer?  

 

Come join our team – as coordinator of 
our Sundre Forest Products Summer 
Reading Club!  See our website for full 
details on this employment opportunity.  

  

Deadline to  
apply is 
4:00pm 

March 31, 
2022. 

We’re HIRING! 


